Subject: [EXTERNAL] PDS CCB: One new SCR for us to consider

Date: Friday, August 7, 2020 at 11:03:05 AM Pacific Daylight Time

From: Steven Joy

- To: EXTERNAL-Stein, Tom (US 4210-Affiliate), Joyner, Ronald (US 398G), Hughes, John S (US 398B), dheather@cosmos.esa.int, Gopala Krishna, Joe Mafi, Morgan, Thomas H. (GSFC-6901), sbesse@sciops.esa.int, EXTERNAL-Slavney, Susan H (US 4210-Affiliate), tanya.lim@sciops.esa.int, Yukio Yamamoto, EXTERNAL-Stone, Jesse (398A-Affiliate), Law, Emily S (US 3980), Lynn Neakrase, Matt Tiscareno, Santa Martinez, Trent M Hare, Mark Bentley
- CC: Ed Guinness, Mayer, David P

Folks -

Emily has sent us another SCR to consider and recommends an e-vote. The SCR passed without dissent, although one node was absent. This is an addition of an enumerated value and should not require a lot of effort for us to review. Please review the SCR and send me your vote by 10am Wednesday Aug 12. As always, anyone is free to request a telecon to discuss this change request. If a telecon is requested, we will hold it on Tuesday, Aug 11 at our normal meeting time.

-Steve-

<u>CCB-294</u> Add enumerated value "HA/pixel" to Units\_of\_Pixel\_Resolution\_Angular

It was passed by DDWG: 9 Yes; 1 not present

The freeze data for the next build is rapidly approaching (8/14). I just want to give everyone a heads-up that the DDWG may send us additional change requests next week that require a quicker than normal turn-around. I'm hoping that if that happens, the changes will be fairly non-controversial - things we can quickly address by e-vote. Hopefully everyone can respond quickly if they know in advance that we're pressed for time.